
update to the

phone system

local numbers now show on phones

We have made a change in the telephone system so that 
when you receive a call from someone in prison you will 
see the prison’s telephone number on your caller display 
(if you have caller display) with the local area code. 

For this site, you will see this phone number:

Previously you would have seen either an Auckland or 
Wellington number on the display.

You are not able to call this number back -  it is just a 
display number.
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